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UNIVERSITY OF VIRGINIA 

JAMES WILSON DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMICS 

CHARLOTTESVILLE, VIRGINIA 

ROUSS HALL 

President Gerald R. Ford 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Mr. President: 

22901 

4 November, 1976 

Mildred and I congratulate you on the great fight you waged against 
heavy odds. More important, we want to express our admiration for 
your conduct of the Presidency in the difficult period that began in 
August, 1974. Despite the outcome of the election, you have the respect 
and good will of the American people. 

We are disappointed in the results, not only because you deserved 
better but also because the country deserved better. The meaning of 
the election for the future of freedom here is uncertain and worrisome. 
But still, the issue is not settled and the opportunity remains for 
those who value the free society to continue to work for it, as you 
have been doing so vigorously. 

Best wishes to you and Mrs. Ford. 
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Sincerely, 

Herbert Stein 
A. Willis Robertson Professor 

of Economics 
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